






"We the undersigned do hereby request that the Poinsettia Road entrance to the Town of Belteai'r

located at the Pinellas Trail, remain permanently dosed to traffic. We do hereby make this request of
the Town of Belleair Commission in the interest of public safety. We endeavor to prevent the
resumption of out of town commercial vehicle traffic using our neighborhood as a crosstown short cut.

We seek Commission action now on our request in order to avoid the unnecessary future costs of traffic
calming measures which will inevitably become necessary due to increased traffic flows through the
town."

SIGNATURE ADDRESS COMPLETE
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